
 

Hello all, 

Spring has finally sprung at the Tavern. The pansies are planted 

and rockers are out. Feel free to avail yourself to the front 

porch. 

 

The Yard Sale is coming quickly on May 2nd. Please get your 

donations in as soon as possible as Linda has marked everything 

and is now looking for things to do. 

 


